
Omega 3 fatty acids to reduce risk of  early birth: 

identifying and treating the women most likely to 
benefit

Tuesday 17th November 2020

3 pm – 4 pm

Zoom webinar, register via link

On World Prematurity Day, we invite you to hear the latest data about 

omega-3 fatty acids and prematurity and how clinical guidance is 

changing to optimise benefits for women and their babies.  

SA Pathology and the SA Health and Medical Research Institute 

(SAHMRI) are partnering to offer omega-3 first trimester screening 

from 2021 for women with singleton pregnancies. This will identify 

women requiring supplementation to reduce their risk of early birth.  

There will be a 30 minute presentation by Professor Maria Makrides 

followed by a Q&A with a group of expert panelists to answer any 

questions you may have.

Panel Members:

• Prof Maria Makrides, Deputy Director and Theme Leader for 

SAHMRI Women and Kids

• A/Prof Philippa Middleton, Principal Research Fellow, SAHMRI

• A/Prof Rosalie Grivell, MFM Subspecialist & Academic Head, 

Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, Flinders Medical Centre

• Dr Janice Fletcher, Clinical Director of Genetics and Molecular 

Pathology and Deputy Executive Director of SA Pathology

Zoom details will be sent to all who have registered 1 week prior, and 

again 1 day prior to the webinar.

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/webinar-omega-3-fatty-acids-to-reduce-risk-of-early-birth-tickets-126349575983

